
     MARKET ENGAGEMENT EVENT 
 

Waste Haulage Services & Other Waste 
Processing Framework 

 
 

 
Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council would like to invite you to a market engagement event for the 
up-and-coming procurement exercise for a Waste Haulage Services & Other Waste Processing 
Framework.  The event will provide information on the proposed service specification and details of the 
procurement process. 
 
The Council is establishing a framework for Waste Haulage Services & Other Waste Processing.   
 
Tender documentation is expected to be issued in February 2025.  The Framework is expected to 
commence in August 2025. 
 
A provider engagement session will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams at 10:00 on Thursday 16 
January 2025 for approximately one hour. 
 
Providers wishing to register attendance must do so in writing to Hayden Bowman 
(hayden.bowman@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk) no later than 12:00 on Wednesday 15 January 2025.  Please 
provide your organisation’s name and name of those wishing to attend, along with email addresses.  
 
If you are unable to attend on the dates provided but would like to discuss the forthcoming opportunity 
with the Council, please email and we will endeavour to arrange a call to discuss. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.   


